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ONLINE GIVING 
If you pay your contributions by automatic 
transfer, please check your bank or charge 
card statements. We have had parishioners 
call the office saying their deductions are 
not being taken out. If you find you have a problem, please 
contact Vicki at the Parish Office at 490-1352 ext. 203. 

NATIVITY PARISH FAMILY TREE 
The Faces Of Stewardship  
Something new this Christmas season!! 
Nativity Parish will have its very own 
“Parish Family Tree” in the Narthex starting 
the weekend of Nov. 24th/25th through the 
Christmas Season. Each family is invited to 
bring in a family ornament from their home 
to place upon our Parish Family Tree. No 
heirlooms or extremely valuable baubles please! 
 
After Epiphany (January 6th), the family claims their ornament 
and packs it away until next year. If an ornament is not claimed, 
it will be packed with our tree and used to adorn our Parish 
Tree every year. So, to claim or not to claim is the question. 
 
Please sign the Parish Tinsel Book as a contributor to the beauty 
of our parish. When you sign the “Tinsel Book” please include 
your name and a description of your ornament. Family names 
will be published in the New York Times and Church Bulletin. 

WE’RE LOOKING FOR $CRIP VOLUNTEERS! 
Would you like to sell $CRIP before and after 
the weekend Masses? Perhaps you had a 
change in your life & would like to help the 
Parish (new to the area, new to the parish, 
retired from work, looking for something more 
to do to help the Parish). You can sell $CRIP 
at the Mass you attend. It is very easy and 
what a wonderful way to help Nativity Parish. Call Luanne at 499
-4513 for details. Please consider!  

$CRIP 
Get your Christmas shopping done at church. We have gift cards 
to fit everyone.... quick and easy for you, with benefits for your 
parish. New this month: Seroogy's...a sweet treat sure to please! 
Plenty of stock on hand, so fill out your $CRIP form and take 
your order home with you. Dedicated $CRIP volunteers are in 
the narthex after all Masses to provide just what you need. 
$CRIP can also be purchased at the Parish Office during the 
week from 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM. Call the Parish Office if you 
have any questions at 499-5156 and to check availability. 

CONNECTING WITH OUR SEMINARIANS 
Please reach out to our seminarians this Christmas season. 
Their spirits would be lifted with a care package of Nativity 
themed goodies, or at least a letter of encouragement. Their 
addresses are:  
Name: Michael Thiel 
Address: c/o St Francis DeSales Seminary, 3 
257 S. Lake Drive, St. Francis, WI 53235 
 

Name: Greg Parent 
Address: c/o St. John Vienney Seminary,  
2115 Summit Avenue, Cox 2008, St. Paul, MN 55105 
 
We constantly pray for vocations. Now let’s work on keeping 
our future priests blessed through our actions! 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP 
November 17th & 18th, 2012 

 

Sacrificial Offering ..............................         $8,516.00 
Loose Offertory ....................................              914.00 
Auto Bank Withdrawal ........................           1,643.00 
Total .....................................................       $11,073.00 
 

Vision and Spirit ..................................            $383.00 
     Vision and Spirit YTD ....................       $92,425.00 
Maint. & Improvement ........................                $5.00 
 

November 24th & 25th, 2012 
 

Sacrificial Offering ..............................       $10,967.00 
Loose Offertory ....................................              754.00 
Auto Bank Withdrawal ........................           2,443.00 
Total .....................................................       $14,164.00 

To meet our budget, we need an average of  
$16,000.00 each week.  

 

Vision and Spirit ..................................            $274.00 
     Vision and Spirit YTD ....................       $92,700.00 
Maint. & Improvement ........................                $5.00 

CHRISTMAS TREES 
And wreaths can be purchased in the church north parking area. 
Hours are noon to 8:00 PM on weekdays and 10:00 AM to 8:00 
PM Saturdays and Sundays. Volunteers needed! Students 
needing “Service Hours” welcome. Phone Jerry Wyand  
494-6487 from the Ashwaubenon Knights of Columbus. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS AT NATIVITY 
NEEDS YOUR HELP!  
Will you be ready? We are involved in many fund raisers as 
well as physically helping out in our church and community. 
We could be doing so much more with a few more guys. We 
know that there are many father and sons in our parish and for 
the two of you working together as Knights is memory to 
behold. For a son to have Knights of Columbus on his resume 
is an attention getter when applying for a job. Many of our 
members are in hiring positions and membership in the Knights 
brings his resume to the surface. December 8th and 9th we will 
be inviting you become a Knight. 



SAT: 9:00 AM Strength Finders Retreat-Lounge 
 9:00 AM First Reconciliation Retreat-Bona Hall 
 5:00 PM Songleader/Organist 
 
SUN:  NO Church Time/RE Grades 1 & 2 
 8:15 AM RCIA-Lounge 
 8:30 AM Nativity Choir  
 9:00 AM Sunday Morning Hospitality-Bona Hall 
 10:15 AM Songleader/Organist  
 
MON: 9:30 AM Eucharistic Adoration-Chapel 
 12:00 PM Quilting and Needlework Group-Lounge 
 6:30 PM Catholicism-DVD Series-Bona Hall 
 6:30 PM Baptism Preparation-Lounge 
 
TUE:  6:30 PM Religious Ed Sessions (Grade 3-5)  
 
WED: 4:30 PM Children’s Choir Rehearsal-Lounge 
 6:30 PM Religious Ed Sessions (Grade 6-11)  
 6:30 PM Knights of Columbus Meeting-Lounge 
 7:30 PM Youth Group-JP2 
 
THU: 6:00 PM Stephen Ministry Xmas Party-Narthex 
 6:30 PM Women’s Guild Meeting-Bona Hall 
 7:00 PM Nativity Choir-Church 
 
SAT: 5:00 PM Songleader/Organist 
 
SUN:  NO Church Time/RE Grades 1 & 2 
 8:15 AM RCIA-Lounge 
 8:30 AM Nativity Choir 
 10:15 AM Baptism Mass-Church 
 10:15 AM Children’s Choir  

Saturday, December 1, 
 5:00  Dottie Jandrin 
 

Sunday, December 2, 
 8:30  Teresa Elfe 
 10:15  Richard & Aiden Vandermause 
   David Neidl & Father Toby 
 

Monday, December 3, 
 9:00 Communion Prayer Service 
 

Tuesday, December 4, 
 9:00  William & Anna LeMense 
   Jerry Delsart 
 

Wednesday, December 5, 
 8:00  Fr. Tony Dolski 
 2:00  Frank Stofferan (Woodside) 
 

Thursday, December 6, 
 9:00 Communion Prayer Service 
 2:00  George Farley (San Luis) 
 

Friday, December 7, 
 9:00  Br. William Hoefgen & Fr. Ray Hoefgen 
 6:30  May & Rosemary Yakel & Joanne Wetzel 
 

Saturday, December 8 (The Immaculate Conception of 
the Blessed Virgin Mary),  

 9:00  Tom Schenk 
 5:00  Dolores Ratajczak 
   Jean & Bill Nelson 
 

Sunday, December 9, 
 8:30  Harvey VanDenack 
 10:15  Loddie Mleziva & Laurine Taylor 
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All Masses celebrated at Nativity of Our Lord 
Parish are for the living and deceased members of 

our parish. Up to five special intentions can be 
remembered at each Mass! 

 
SUNDAY MORNING 

HOSPITALITY 
 

Please join us for coffee and donut holes after the  
8:30 AM & 10:15 AM Mass this Sunday. 

SIZZLIN’ 60-’S  
Cost: $85.00 
The Fireside’s All New Live Band Revue. 
The 1960’s was the most creative, 
turbulent, exciting and entertaining decade 
of the last half of the 20th Century. It was 
an era of new styles, ideas, and fabulous 
new music. Remember the Beatles, Simon 
and Garfunkel, Peter, Paul and Mary, the 
Supremes and many more. The Fireside Band will give tribute 
to that unforgettable decade. Join the folks from Nativity on 
Wednesday, January 30th. Call Vicki at  
490-1352 ext. 203 for more details. 
 
These will make great Christmas gifts! 

�Rest In Peace � 
Please Keep the Families of 

Harold Wenninger and  
Randel Van Lanen 
In Your Prayers. 
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COPING DURING THE HOLIDAYS 
FOLLOWING THE DEATH OF A LOVED ONE 
The holiday season can be a difficult time for those 
who have experienced the death of a loved one. 
Blaney Funeral Home will be presenting a program 
which will offer suggestions on how to make the 
holidays a little easier. Facilitator will be Beth Haasl, 
Grief Counselor at Blaney Funeral Home. Please join 
us. All are welcome. 

Date: Wednesday, Dec. 5, 2012 6:30 PM 
Rock Garden Banquet and Conference Center 

1951 Bond St. Green Bay, WI 
Light refreshments will be served 

Please reserve by calling: 
Blaney Funeral Home 920-494-7447 

 

Reporting Sexual Abuse 
 

If you know of an incident of sexual abuse 
of a minor by a priest, deacon, 

employee or volunteer, 
please report it to Ms. Jayne Stefanic, 

Diocesan Assistance Coordinator 
of the Diocese of Green Bay, 

at 1-877-270-8174 or 920-272-8174 
 

If you prefer to report an incident to someone 
not employed by the Diocese, please call 

Mr. Bob Johnson, executive director of 
American Foundation of Counseling Services in 

Green Bay and a facilitator who can assist 
you in filing a report. Phone 920-437-8256. 

 
We also encourage you to report the incident 

to local civil authorities. 
 

Diocese of Green Bay 

We’re so proud of Andrea Sabor, who was one of two religious educators 
honored by the Wisconsin Directors of Religious Education Federation 
(WDREF) at its state convention on November 8th. Andrea received the 
Stephen C. Gilmour Award, for an individual who has provided strong and 
effective leadership to the church in Wisconsin. Andrea has served as a religious 
educator for forty-two years, the last three at Nativity; before that she served as Consultant for 
Religious Education for the Diocese of Green Bay. Our parish is fortunate to have Andrea share 
her knowledge of the faith and love of the Lord with our children, families, and catechists. 
 
In accepting her award, Andrea shared memories of past WDREF conferences dating back to the 
1980s, adding that she was privileged to serve with many dedicated religious educators. She also 
thanked her husband, Dan, for supporting her over the years. "When I was involved in all these 
projects, guess who was doing the dishes," she said. "This has been just a wonderful experience to 
work for so many years with such a wonderful group of people," she added. "I'm very proud. 
We've grown from teacher to educators, from individuals to collaborators and we've grown from 
representatives to servant leaders." 
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“The Chantelles” 
Women’s Choral Group 

A Christmas Concert 
 

Friday, December 14, 2012 
9:00 AM-11:00 AM 

at 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish 

Social Hall 

Our morning will begin with 9:00 AM Mass in Church, 
followed by a Continental Breakfast and Presentation in the Social Hall. 
 
 
 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME 

 
 

Please RSVP to the Parish Office by December 10, 2012 
 

(We need an accurate count to order food) 
 
 

Nativity of Our Lord Parish,   or St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish 
2270 S. Oneida St., Green Bay, WI 54304  2771 Oakwood Dr., Green Bay, WI 54304 
or call the Parish Office at 499-5156.   or call the Parish Office at 499-1546 

2nd 
FRIDAYS 

FOR 
SENIORS 
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READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF DEC. 2ND 
Sunday  Jer 33:14-16/1 Thes 3:12—4:2/Lk 

21:25-28, 34-36  
Monday Is 2:1-5/Mt 8:5-11  
Tuesday Is 11:1-10/Lk 10:21-24  
Wednesday Is 25:6-10a/Mt 15:29-37  
Thursday Is 26:1-6/Mt 7:21, 24-27  
Friday  Is 29:17-24/Mt 9:27-31  
Saturday Gn 3:9-15, 20/Eph 1:3-6, 11-12/Lk 
  1:26-38 
Sunday  Bar 5:1-9/Phil 1:4-6, 8-11/Lk 3:1-6  

Ninth Session this Week 
 Monday, December 3rd, 6:30 to 7:45 PM in Bona Hall 

Episode Nine: "The Fire of His Love:  
Prayer and the Life of the Spirit" 

 

In this lesson, Father Barron explores Catholic spirituality, 
which is centered on prayer. As the Catechism of the Catholic 
Church states: “Prayer is the lifting up of the mind and the heart 
to God.” On pilgrimage to the places where the great saints and 
spiritual masters lived, Father Barron explores the different 
types of prayer: contemplation; adoration; petition; and 
intercession. In telling the stories of Catholics like Thomas 
Merton, St. Theresa of Avila and St. John of the Cross, Fr. 
Barron demonstrates how the human person can be transformed 
through prayer that manifests a deep, spiritual commitment 
centered in Christ. 
 

Carol and Walter Fountain, Adult Faith Formation leaders and 
parish members, will lead a brief discussion period each 
evening after the approximately 45-minute video is shown. 
There is no charge for the course and there are no required 
materials. Participants may attend any single session or as 
many as they wish. Call Jamie Whalen, Director of Faith 
Formation, at 499-6012 for more information. 
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RELIGION EDUCATION SESSIONS THIS WEEK 
Early Childhood Church Time, Grades 1-2:  
  No Class Sunday, December 2 
Grades 3-5: Class Tuesday, December 4, 6:30 to 7:30 PM 
Grades 6-11: Class Wednesday, December 5, 6:30 to 8:00 PM 
Contact Jamie Whalen, Director of Faith Formation, with 
questions (499-6012; natjw@nativityparish.com). 

Join youth from across the Green Bay 
Diocese, US and Canada for an awesome, 

energetic, faith-filled weekend full of music, 
dynamic speakers, prayer and worship. 

WHO: Youth currently in Grades 8-12. 

WHEN: July 26-28, 2013 
 Friday morning thru Sunday evening  

COST: $275-$300 (Includes Coach Bus, 
Housing, Meals, Conference Fees, 2 T-shirts.  

Registration due November 20, 2012. Reservations on a 
first come first served basis.  
 

Pick up forms in the Parish office or Email:  
Craig Majewski at natcm@nativityparish.com  

Every day at Alive in You will be a new adventure. 
Your days will be packed with awesome praise and 
worship music, prayer, motivational speakers, 
service, and education about our Catholic faith.  
Grades 9-12 are able to attend. Cost is 500 dollars 
(less with parish support). Packets can be picked 
up in the parish office.  

July 8-14, 2013  

STEWARDSHIP FORMS: 
HELP!!! We need your completed Stewardship form. Just let us 
know what you volunteer for or would like to volunteer for. 
Please return stewardship forms to the Parish Office or 
collection baskets. If you need help filling them out contact 
Deb Langenhuizen (Volunteer Coordinator) at 490-1352  
ext. 211. Thank you to all who have already returned them! 

  



SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION DURING ADVENT 
Advent is penitential in nature—a time for us to prepare for 
Christmas. Besides our regularly scheduled reconciliation on 
Saturdays (4:00 PM), we will offer one additional evening on 
December 19th at 7:30 PM. The Westside priests and senior 
priests will gather at Nativity to celebrate the sacrament by using 
the form of individual confessions. When you arrive the priests 
will be stationed at different locations within the church, front 
sacristy, back sacristy, chapel, etc., so you may go to any of the 
priests when you are ready. When you arrive there will be sample 
copies of an Exanimation of Conscience to help you reflect on the 
sacrament, if you wish to take one. If you are unable to attend this 
evening, additional Advent West Side Penance Services with 
Reconciliation (Confession) are listed below: 

RETIREMENT FUND FOR RELIGIOUS 
December 16th 
Our parish, along with all other parishes throughout the 
country, will participate in this much needed collection. Share 
in the Care is the theme of this year’s collection. Ninety-five 
percent of your donation goes to aid elderly religious.  
 

CHRISTMAS DECORATIONS 
The Worship Commission is preparing for Christmas decorations 
and needs your assistance. Christmas Decorations are set for 
Sunday, December 16th at 11:30 AM. If you can’t help on Sunday 
then maybe Monday—Wednesday during office hours you can 
come and share a few hours. Our biggest need is putting the lights 
on the large and small trees....can you help? Please call Wayne 
(490-1352, ext. 206) or email natwe@nativityparish.com with your 
name and number of people if interested in assisting.  
 

CHRISTMAS FLOWERS—Deadline is Monday, Dec. 10th 
The Worship Commission will continue the tradition of honoring our 
deceased through the living symbol of fresh flowers (poinsettias). 
Your donation will help beautify our environment throughout the 
Christmas Season. Envelopes are provided in your monthly packet. 
Any amount is welcome, suggested amounts range from $10.00 to 
$50.00. A special insert listing the names of those remembered will 
be included in the Christmas bulletin. 
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PREPARING FOR CHRISTMAS 
“The Nativity of Our Lord”: Advent is now upon us (December 
2nd). It marks a new liturgical year for the Church and launches 
our preparation for the feast of Christmas. The Worship 
Commission is busy preparing for Advent and needs your 
assistance with the following: Advent Candles for the Wreath 
will be part of the entrance procession so we’re in need of four 
people at each Mass to process with these candles down the aisles 
of the church to the candle stands. Contact Wayne Efferson—
natwe@nativityparish.com, 490-1352 ext. 206.  
  
THE ADVENT WREATH 

Xavier Seubert, OFM, wrote: “The wreath is a 
cosmic symbol. It underlies how the universe 
is woven through human activity into the 
meaning of Christ. Branches from the forests, 
fed all year by earth, water, sun and air are 
woven together. Added to the branches are 
candles shaped from the wax of bees into the 
bearers of flame, which is so important for our 
survival and delight. All these are woven 
together into the final light and meaning of 

this the feast of Christmas, that is, into the heart of life’s light born 
among us. The wreath symbolizes for Christian communities the 
world’s movement into the life of Christ.” Our wreath is suspended 
over the center aisle with the candles at the four corners of church. 
  
IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 
This Holy Day of Obligation will be celebrated 
on Friday, December 7th at 6:30 PM and 
Saturday, December 8th at 9:00AM. Liturgical 
Ministers are needed to help prepare for this 
celebration. Sign-ups are in the Sacristy and 
Usher’s Room.  
 

CHRISTMAS MASS SIGN-UP SHEETS 
Sign-up sheets are located in the Sacristy and Usher’s Room for 
Liturgical Ministers wising to serve. Please sign-up today! 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN RCIA?  
(Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
For the past few months, three 
Catechumens (unbaptized) and two 
Candidates (baptized) took part in the 
Inquiry Period to determine whether 
they wanted to continue the process of 
becoming Catholic; this was known as 
the Pre-Catechumenate. Now that they 
want to continue the process, they will 
take part in the Rite of Welcome and Acceptance on the First 
Sunday of Advent (December 2nd) in which they will be 
presented to our faith community; this will follow the homily. 
This special rite is the official beginning to the RCIA process and 
known as the Catechumenate. After the rite, the Catechumens 
and Candidates will be dismissed, along with their sponsors and 
catechists, to continue studying God’s word and learn about the 
Catholic faith.  

ADVENT RECONCILIATION/PENANCE OPPORTUNITIES 
AT NATIVITY PARISH & WEST SIDE PARISHES 

 

Individual Reconciliation at Nativity 
Saturdays at 4:00pm &  

Wednesday, December 19 at 7:30 PM  
 

West Side Penance Services with Reconciliation (Confession) 
St. John the Baptist, Wednesday, December 5 at 7:00 PM 
St. Joseph, Tuesday, December 11 at 6:30 PM  
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, Wednesday, December 12 at 6:30 PM
   
Reconciliation only (Confession)  
Annunciation, Thursday, December 6, 13 & 20 at 5:30 PM  



NATIVITY CHRISTMAS GIVING TREE 
The Giving Tree provides us the opportunity to share 
our gifts of time and treasure with children in need, 
homebound parishioners, those in nursing homes, and 
Brown County Mental Health Center residents. We 
invite you to participate by selecting an ornament from 
the tree and purchasing an item of need and toy for a 
child or by making a monetary donation. Giving Trees 
will be in the Narthex until December 9th.  
 

AGAIN THIS YEAR: Each child is represented by a 
cardstock pair of mittens with items of need listed on 
one mitten, and toys on the other. Because all levels of 
giving are welcome, you may choose to check out one 
mitten rather than the pair. We respectfully ask that you 
only break up the pair of mittens if you are choosing to 
purchase one item rather than both. Volunteers are 
available to explain this option. 
 

Please remember to register your ornament and 
return your purchased gifts to church by Wednesday 

December 12th. 
 

Monetary donations are accepted through Christmas and 
will be directed to: 

Brown County Mental Health Center 
Parishioners in nursing homes or who are homebound 
General Giving Tree Fund 

 

Questions: Contact Ginny Laukka at 499-2183 

Welcome 
Our warmest welcome to all who celebrate with us, 
whether visitors, long-time residents, or newly arrived in 
the Parish. If you would like to join Nativity of Our Lord 
Parish please call the Parish Office at (499-5156) or go to 
our website www.nativityparish.com for a registration 
form. 
 

If you are already a registered Parish member and need to 
make changes, you may use this form to update your 
records. Please complete this form and place in the 
collection basket or return to the Parish Office. Thank 
you. 
 

Name_____________________________________ 

Phone_____________________________________ 

Email_____________________________________ 

Address___________________________________ 

City__________________ Zip Code_______ 

 New address          New phone number 

Moving, please remove from membership list 
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CHRISTMAS CARDS!! 
Christmas Cards, Christmas notes, Christmas stationery and 
Christmas thank you notes, are all available in the narthex. 
Come see the Knights of Columbus display and samples 
presented by the Conception Abbey. All profits will be given 
out to the Knights of Columbus Charities here at Nativity. 
Come before or after any of the masses. 

ONE A WEEK BLOOD DONOR CLUB 
It is with great joy that we recognize those 
who with the simple gift of time and spirit 
offer the gift of life to others in this world. 
We had 13 donations in October. We thank 
these individuals for their gift: Jerry 
Prellwitz, Jerry Erdman, Thomas Kraus, 

Gene Hietpas, Ellsworth Koehnke, Lee Ann Traeger, Gloria 
VanderLogt, Tom Lemense, James Hagerstrom, Joe Leisgang, and 
David Rebman. Please consider giving the gift of life. 

FR. BENJAMIN SEMBER - BOOK 
Title - "Twelve Lessons on the Catholic Faith. 
Cost - $10.95 
 

These Twelve Lessons are designed to 
give an introduction to the Catholic faith. 
These lessons are written so that parents 
can read them to their children. 
 

Limited supply, please stop in the 
Narthex to purchase this book. Proceeds 
from this book will be going to the Youth 
of the Parish.  
 

Book signing will be at St. Catherine 
Book Store - 131 S. Madison on 
Monday, December 31st. 

CHRISTMAS SINGERS WANTED! 
Teresa Schroepfer, choir director at Ashwaubenon High School 
and Nativity organist, will again lead music for the 9:00 
Christmas Eve Mass. In addition to those singers who join us 
on Christmas Eve, we are looking for anyone who has wanted 
to sing in a Nativity Choir but may not have the flexibility to 
make a long term commitment. Teresa will hold 45 minute 
rehearsals for the Christmas Mass right after the 5:00 Saturday 
night Masses on December 8, December 15, and December 22 
with a final rehearsal Christmas Eve at 7:30 PM. By registering 
with Wayne Efferson (natwe@nativityparish.com; 490-1352 
ext. 206), we will know how many music folders to prepare. 
However, you may simply join us in the choir area near the 
organ on December 8 if you wish to sing. Teresa especially 
invites those who have been associated with past AHS choirs, 
students and parents. Let’s rejoice together on Christmas Eve 
making a joyous noise unto the Newborn King! 



BAPTISMS: 
Parents may schedule their child’s baptism after they have 
completed a two-part preparation program. Call the Parish 
Office at least 60 days before Baptism for interview and 
preparation session. 
 

2012 & 2013 BAPTISM DATES: 
December 9, January 13 and February 3 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
(following 8:30 AM Mass—See Dates Listed Below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament for 
those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

2012 ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES: 
December 30. 
 

RCIA—Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you or 
someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) or 
natwe@nativityparish.com. 

 CRISIS CENTER PREGNANCY HOTLINE 
 436-8888 433-9955 

2013 NATIVITY PARISH RAFFLE CALENDARS! 
Calendars are on sale in the Narthex every weekend from now 
until December 31st. You can also pick them up in the Parish 
Office weekdays during office hours.  
 

Cost - $20.00. Please support Nativity Parish! 
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CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNERS!!! 
November 
14th Fran Hanson ................ $25.00 21st Teresa Havel……….$25.00 
15th Joseph Bachmeier ....... $25.00 22nd Linda Schwab……$300.00 
16th Bob Nichols ................ $25.00 23rd Bob Nichols………..$25.00 
17th Steve Jacobs Ins. ......... $25.00 24th Joanne O’Connell….$25.00 
18th Kevin Janicki .............. $50.00 25th Mark G. Thiry……..$50.00 
19th Jason Robshaw ............ $25.00 26th Gary Hendricks…….$25.00 
20th Laura Shimon .............. $25.00 27th Beth Ray…………...$25.00 
 

Please allow 2-3 weeks for processing payment. 

NOVEMBER BAPTISMS AT NATIVITY 
Please Welcome These Children Into  
Our Parish Family: 
Joseph Anton Andrys, son of Terry & Melissa Andrys 
Marek Thomas LaBoy, son of Jose & Jennie LaBoy 
Brynja Pearl Missall, daughter of Dion & Kirsten Missall 
Aubrey Suzanne Phillips, daughter of William & Lori Phillips 
Emersyn Lee Strainis, daughter of Kristy Strainis. 
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  Nativity of Our Lord Church #645850 
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  Green Bay, WI 54304 
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  920 499-5156 
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